
Blue Knight Meeting, January 2014  

 

The January meeting of the KCMetro Blue Knights was  
held at The Alamo Restaurant, Kansas City, Missouri  on 
January 19, 2014, at 11:00AM.  Present were 20 memb ers 
and guests.  After a good meal and conversation the  
meeting was opened by Sergeant at  Arms, Dusty 
Wallace.  
 
President Rodney Phillips was not present. 
 
Vice President Tim Hicks was not present 
 
The meeting was conducted by Past President Craig 
Barham.  
 
Secretary's  Report:  Richard Gooch spoke on the 
wonderful Christmas Party held December 28, 2013, i n 
Leavenworth, Kansas.  We had a wonderful time at th e 
party and meeting hosted my Lou and Mary.  
 
Please note that a list of scheduled rides has been  
emailed to the membership by President Phillips.  T hese 
are, of course not the only rides, but at least a 
listing of some that we can put in our calendars. I  
would stress that if anyone has a ride they would l ike 
to do, please notify us so it scheduled.   
 
Treasurer's Report:  Richard Weidemeyer reported we  
have money. We have been collecting renewals. Our d ues 
are due this month so we need to hurry and get them  in. 
He asked for pictures of the Christmas party and th e 
families for the Website. 
 
Road Captain Report has nothing.   
The winner of the 50/50 was Stan Rogers. The winnin g 
amount was $21.00.  



 
Sergeant at Arms may have a source for "Watch out f or 
Motorcycles" yard signs and stickers.  He has a fri end 
or associate that works for MDOT who has the sticke rs 
and signs.   
 
Social Director's Report:  A friend of Al's wanted to 
know if anyone wanted to know if anyone wanted to g o to 
Fayetteville's BBQ and Blues in Arkansas. The event  has 
become so poplar it is important to get reservation s in 
Fayetteville early.   
 
Quartermaster's Report:  not present 
 
Safety Officer's Report:  Dodge Ram Trucks have a 
recall.  One of the rides on the schedule was the 
recruitment ride. We are in need of younger members  so 
we should concentrate on younger people.  
 
Past President's Report:  Mike Berry just had his B lue 
Knight Special repaired.  
 
For the good of the chapter:  Several flyers for ri des 
were announced.  
 
The meeting was adjourned.  


